Pl DELTA THETA
1621 EDGEHILL ROAD

LAWRENCE, KANSAS

February 10, 1941

Dear Dr.Allen,

I wanted to thank you again for the ride to
the city Monday night, I enjoyed every moment of 1it,
I appreciate your going over to the city at dad's
request as he and brother Bill got a great thrill
in hearing you, and I know the entire crowd enjoyed
it very much.

Your speech was one of the finest 1 have ever
heard and I only wish the entire Phl Delt chapter
could have been there. Thanks again for everything.

I remain,
Sineerely yours,
(Wit /

Clint Kanaga, Jr.




